
 

 

  Ubley C of E Primary School Newsletter  

October 8th 2021    

 

Open Day for Pre-school 

Parents 

We are holding an open 
day on Tuesday 12th 
October for reception 

children starting 
September 2022. 

Parents are welcome to 
come between 9.30am-

10.30am or 1.30-2.30pm. 

Please let any local 
families know that might be 
interested in coming along. 

 

Year 6 Buddies 

Our lovely Hedgehogs spent some time bonding with their 

newly appointed Year 6 buddies on Friday afternoon. Foxes 

thoroughly enjoyed listening to Hedgehogs read aloud their 

favourite stories and lots of new friendships were formed!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This term we are focussing in 

school on the value 

GENEROSITY 

This week’s generosity stars 

Well done to Isobel, Rosie, 

Hector, Isaac, Skyla, Ellie-

May, Syvana, Sadie, Jack W 

and Willow

 

Diary Dates 

12th October – Open Day 

20th October – Harvest Festival 

9.15am 

21st October – Year 6 to Well’s 

Literature Festival 

1st November – INSET day 

5th November – Fox Class trip to 

We The Curious 

8th November – 1st swimming 

session for Years 3 & 4 (following 5 

weeks) 

12th November – PTA Disco 

19th November – Otter Class to We 

The Curious 

8th December – School Christmas 

dinner and Christmas jumper day 

17th December – End of Term 

 

 

Attendance 

Please be aware that a Penalty 

Notice could be issued by Bath 

and North East Somerset Council 

for unauthorised absence.   All 

unauthorised leave of absence of 

5+ days will automatically incur a 

penalty notice.  A Penalty Notice 

fine is £60 per child, per parent.  If 

the fine is not paid within 21 days 

the amount increases to £120 per 

child, per parent.  If your child/ren 

have 20 unauthorised sessions 

(each half day counts as one 

session), this will also occur a 

penalty notice. 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Service 

Our Harvest Service is 

Wednesday 20th October 

at 9.15am at Ubley 

Church.  Donations of 

non-perishable food 

would be welcomed and 

will be donated to the 

local foodbank. 

 

Football Club & Multi 

Sports Club 

Next term we will be 

offering the above 

clubs, further details will 

be available shortly. 

 


